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Monthly Business Meeting - Summary of Minutes
(Detailed minutes, recorded by the clerk, are located in the Secretary’s Office)

The monthly Business Meeting was held on February 17, 2010. It was voted by those
members in attendance to participate in the Kentucky Baptist Convention "Buckets of Hope'
project for the people of Haiti to help them recover from the devastation caused by the Jan.
12 earthquake. Over 100,000 people lost their lives and many were made homeless. The
“Bucket of Hope" consisted of a plastic five-gallon bucket packed with selected foodstuffs
(peanut butter, cooking oil, sugar, flour, rice, spaghetti, and beans). For approximately $30
the materials could be purchased and assembled in a "Bucket of Hope." In addition, those
participating were requested to include a $10 cash contribution, placed in an envelope and
attached to the lid of the bucket, to offset the cost of transporting the relief buckets to Haiti.
The church voted to send 10 of these buckets. The buckets were sent to the convention to be
dispersed to those in need in Haiti.



